Sec. 22 (1)

From: Chuancong Gao 5¢€¢- 22 (1)

Sent: August 18, 2021 8:18 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Concern for New BC Cannabis Store in Amazing Brentwood
Categories: PH - Needs Addit'l Info, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear Council,

I live in north Burnaby. I am writing this letter to express my concern regarding the planned opening of
a BC Cannabis Store in Amazing Brentwood area.

The proposed store is too close to childcare facilities and elementary schools. The CEFA early learning
centre is right across the street from the proposed store location. Brentwood Elementary and Holy Cross
Elementary schools are only a short walking distance away from the proposed location. A few more
childcare and education facilities nearby are Kumon Learning Centre and Yukon Crescent Children’s
Centre. As a parent with young kid, I have valid concern regarding the planned location.

I would suggest moving it to different location and make Amazing Brentwood kid-friendly.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best,
Chuancong



Sec. 22 (1)

. Sec. 22 (1)
From: tianxing li
Sent: August 19, 2021 8:23 PM
To: Clerks
Subject: Rez.#20-37
Categories: PH - Needs Addit'l Info, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

We strongly against the cannabis store opens at Brentwood Mall.

It is better opens at other areas not such busy public places.

There are already some people smoke the cannabis around the mall, it makes public to become second
hand smoker.
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From: Tian Li
Sent: August 19, 2021 8:58 PM
To: Clerks
Subject: Burnaby, Rez.#20-37
Categories: PH - Needs Addit'l Info, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

I am the resident of 709-4650 Brentwood Blvd.
I want to say
No Cannabis store in Brentwood Mall!

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




